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Dear Parents,
What a miserable and rainy day! We do hope it dries up over the weekend! The rain did not stop 
playtime though - so do make sure you send your child in with a suitable coat for all weathers! 
Reception also went to Forest School and had a lovely muddy time! We are always looking for helpers 
for Forest School, so do speak to us if you, a grandparent or a relative can accompany the children in 
Nursery or Reception. 

Despite the rain, we started  our Friday assembly with singing and signing ‘Walking on Sunshine’ 
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ycQjRMuE3R4) Do look at these videos with your children as it 
is a great way to learn Makaton!
Have a good weekend!                                                                   Sharon Lynch (Headteacher)
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Friday Ice Lollies!
All monies raised will go to our 
School Fund, which helps us 
finance school trips and visits. 
Cash or Card     50p each

Follow us on Instagram and Facebook!
Here's the link to our new Facebook page, which will also post insta updates 
too: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61558454106476
Instagram:  @swoyeyfs and @swoyschoolSE23
Ask family and friends, neighbours and colleagues to follow us too!

CREDIT UNION 
for SWOY Children & Families

EVERY TUESDAY 
in the old library next to Yr 3

8.45 - 9am. 
We are delighted to announce that we, 
thanks to help of a year 4 parent, will be 
restarting our Credit Union saving initiative. 
Every Tuesday morning before school 
children are welcome to bring in their 
money to add to their savings accounts. 
Please follow this link to find out more and 
how you can apply
https://pluscu.co.uk/login/uploads/Lewisham~
Plus~Young~Savers~v2.6~24-03-2017.pdf

Ascension Day Mass
10.30am

This Feast Day mass will be led by Yr 
1 & Yr 2, who will be responsible for 
the readings, and Yr 5 who will sing 

the Psalm. 

Pupil Places available in Reception, Yr 1, 2 and 3
If you know anyone who would like to move their children to our lovely school and join SWOY 
for September 2024, tell them to contact the school office asap! They do NOT need to be 
Catholic!   Email: admin@swoy.lewisham.sch.uk or ring 0208 690 2842

Nursery Lunches have 
increased to £2.40 per day from 1st 
May 2024. 
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Rainbow Breakfast and After School Club
at SWOY

Drop off at 7.30am for Breakfast Club
Collect at either 4.15pm or 6pm 

for After School Club

Book your place in advance!

Email: Rainbow_ASC@hotmail.co.uk
Text or Whatsapp: 0785 477 4096

SWOY and the Mental Health Support Team (MHST)
If you are worried about your child, we have access to support from a 
children’s Mental Health professional. Speak to Ms Ogston, if you would 
like to know more!

NURSERY PLACES 
Available from September 2024
Contact the school office: admin@swoy.lewisham.sch.uk

Jamie Dugard Painting & Decorating
Text or Telephone: 07535095601
For all your painting and decorating needs please contact Jamie on 0753509560 with over 
20+ years experience,top quality work, friendly reliable and reasonably priced.

Jamie painted the new library for us, over the summer holidays at no cost to the school!

SWOYSA Future events:

Sunday 9th June
International Mass and 
Celebration
Starting with 10.30am Mass

Sunday 8th July
Summer Fair  12.30 - 2.30pm

We need volunteers for 
EVERY event!  

Please, please, please 
respond when asked in your 
class Whatsapp group to 
help!  

Thank you!
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MASS IN CELEBRATION OF LONDON MIGRANT WORKERS 
6th MAY 2024

The Mass for Migrants will take place in St George's Cathedral this year on
Monday 6th May at 12:30pm, with a preceding banner procession at 12.15pm. 

This service jointly celebrates the diversity of our communities 
and the contribution of migrant workers to London and Southwark, 
Westminster and Brentwood Diocese. Come in honour of St Joseph 
to celebrate the important contribution migrant workers make to our
evolving multigenerational places of work & home across the 
London boroughs.

All are warmly welcomed to join us for this Mass.



PENTECOST SUNDAY

This year Pentecost Sunday 
falls on 19th May 2024, following our decision 
last year to celebrate one Sunday Joint Mass 
on four selected Sundays, we will be celebrating one Mass 
at 10:30am.
Please remember to put this in your diary.


